
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 22, 2022 
 
 
 
To the Historic Preservation Advisory Board: 
 
 
We are very sorry that we cannot be present for this meeting, but we are very excited to have 
you consider our home at 109 S College for a historic marker.   We love old houses, history, 
architecture, and the details that can only be found in historic homes.  And we are so thankful 
to call this house and the Historic District our Home.  Since purchasing the house 3 years ago 
we have gotten involved in the local community by joining the local historic neighborhood 
association and volunteering with local non-profits.  We are committed to historic preservation 
and maintaining our home so that it will last for another 150 years.  We have no plans to make 
any updates to the outside of the original home except to paint and fix rotten boards.  We also 
plan to add insulation and restore the few original windows that do not open.  We are excited 
and proud to be part of this house’s history and be able to preserve this home for future 
McKinney residents to enjoy and learn about.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Davina & Daniel Stampfel  
 


